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Central Gulf: Sunken Vessel in the vicinity of South Khor Buoy. 

 
BA Chart: 3734, 3736, 3737, 3790, 2886, 2837, 2847, 2858 

Local Chart: 1501, 5004, 10001 

 
 “TSM ANCORA” 70m length has sunk on 15 DEC 18 in position 26-12.248N, 050-38.852E in the 

vicinity of South Khor Buoy. 
 

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in the area and update their BA chart. 

 

Issuer: MENAS Maritime Operations Centre, Bahrain 

Megulite 
 

 
Mariners are requested to inform the Middle East Navigation Aids Service, P. O. Box 
66, Manama, Bahrain immediately on the discovery of new dangers, or suspected 
dangers to navigation and changes or defects in aids to navigation noticed in Sub-
Navarea IX - Gulf and its Approaches. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MENAS is an ISO 9001:2015 Certified Service 
 
All MENAS service users are requested to pass on valid navigational hazard information to the MENAS MARITIME 
OPERATIONS CENTRE in Bahrain using communications methods: 
Tel:  ++973 17828541    Fax:  ++973 17727765     Email   info@menas.com.bh 
 
MENAS is committed to maritime safety in the region and MENAS support the standards of marine operations 
recommended by IMCA, the International Marine Contractors Association. 
As part of our process of continual improvement of services to the maritime community, we are continually 
amending / updating our mailing lists.  Please reply to this mail address should you require any additional email 
addresses added to the direct NAVTEX and/or Gulf Notices to Mariners circulation lists. 
Please also find latest navigational situation information at   menas.org   Users are requested to provide 
suggestions for Service enhancements, navigational hazard feedback and complaints through   menas.org 

www.menas.org 


